LEGAL NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING

The Department of Planning and Development will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday,
September 13, 2007 at 6:00PM in Room 102 of City Hall, 500 Broadway, to discuss the
submittal of an application to the Commonwealth’s Community Development Action Grant
{CDAG) Program for funding to support public infrastructure improvements related to the $60M
expansion of the Alkermes, Inc. facility in Chelsea. More information available by contacting
Special Projects Coordinator Josh Monahan at 617-466-4186.




